## THE BROOKDALE UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL AND MEDICAL CENTER One Brookdale Plaza • Brooklyn, New York 11212-3198 • (718) 240-5000 • Fax (718) 240-5042 • www.brookdalehosp.com



State University of New York lealth Science Center of Brooklyn

York University of Dentistry

Dial Direct # (718) 240-5904 -

December 23, 2008

Mary Zitwer-Millman, President The Eugene Zitwer Foundations 50 Court Streets, Suite 702 Brooklyn, New York 11201

Dear Ms. Zitwer-Millman:

The Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology, at Brookdale University Hospital and Medical Center, on behalf of the families we serve, would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation and thanks for the gifts donated for our annual holiday party. The families and our children had a wonderful time. Children that were unable to attend the party due to the snow storm will receive their gifts upon visiting our office. Our party was a great success and those who attended had a great time. It is organizations like yours that assist us in the work that we do by providing support for our families living with a child with a chronic illness. Thank you for brightening the lives of these families. For many of our children your gift will be the only gift they will receive for this holiday.

Your continual support of our program has been outstanding and the work that you do admirable. We at the Division of Pediatric Hematology/Oncology at Brookdale University Hospital and Medical Center, wish you and your family and the members of your organizations and their families, a happy and a healthy holiday and prosperous New Year.

Sincerely yours,

Kusum Viswanathan, MD Dir., Division Pediatric Hem/Onc

Kusum Viswanathan M.D. Director, Pediatric Hematologist/Oncologist Mario Peichev, MD

Pediatric Hematologist/Oncologist

L'Reicher

Yana Pennaht LMSW

Social Worker / Care Coordinator

A voluntary non-profit teaching hospital marking more than 75 years of progress in health care. Brookdale Family Care Network, Linroc Nursing Home, Samuel and Bertha Schulman Institute.